
Submitter: Heather Lagaso  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB808 

I want to keep this simple and let the more informed voices speak louder. I just want 

to say that there can be nothing wrong with implementing rules and laws which would 

serve to increase the collective confidence in law enforcement and the justice 

system.  

 


